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Invitation to the BNMM Working Group Meeting 
 

 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 

 
 
 
I propose to hold the next BNMM Working Group meeting on 25 March 2025 in Tartu, Estonia. 
Representatives designated by the member states are invited to attend the meeting. 
Additionally, we would be delighted to welcome the Surgeon Generals of the member states 
should they wish to participate. 
 
We kindly request preliminary feedback regarding the suitability of the proposed date by 31 
January 2025 via email to tarvo.luide@mil.ee, so that we can proceed with the necessary 
preparations for the event. 
 
As an additional opportunity, we invite participants to join the “Sparrow Strike” exercise Guest 
Day on 26 March 2025, which will also take place in Tartu. This exercise focuses on medical 
units, and this year, in addition to Estonian units, we will have participants from the UK and 
French eFP, some U.S. medics, and a medical platoon from Belgium. 
We look forward to welcoming you to Tartu and await your feedback! 
 
 
 
Sincerey Yours 
 
 
 
 
Ahti  Varblane, MD, MSc 
Lieutenant Colonel (res) 
Surgeon General 
Estonian Defence Forces 
 
 


